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Jan. 16…Martin Luther King, Jr. Day- 
      No School 
Jan. 27…Parents & Pastries 
 

 
 
 
 
 
Are your students struggling with math, science, 
reading or working on a report? Free homework 
help in any subject is available for kids in grades 1-
8, from 3 p.m.-5 p.m. every Tuesday and 
Wednesday, at the Chico branch of the Butte 
County Library, 1108 Sherman Avenue, on the 
corner of East First Avenue and Sherman Avenue. 
 

 Studies show if your child 
misses 1 full day of school 
it sets the child back 2 full 
days of learning. Keep this 
in mind if your child’s 
symptoms are mild and 

they can attend school.  Also, if non-contagious 
symptoms clear in the morning, bring the child to 
school because every minute counts! 

 
No Act of Kindness, no matter how 
small, is ever wasted 
 
Remember: Citrus is a Latex Free School. 
Please do not bring toys or soft rubber 
items made of Latex from home. 

If you drive your child to school or pick them up after 
school, I’m sure you have noticed the congested traffic 
conditions. Because student safety is always our first 
priority, we are asking everyone to: 

• Please use the loading zones (white curbs on 
the school side of West 4th Ave. and Citrus 
Ave.).  

• Never park across the street and allow your 
child to cross without the cross walk! 

• When driving, please approach the school so 
that you are able to pull up to the curb, 
allowing your child to get out and walk 
immediately onto school property.  

• Do not allow your child to walk across the 
street without the protection of the crosswalk 
and Joyce, our crossing guard.  

Let’s all work together to protect our children and 
teach them about being safe! Thank you for your 
cooperation! 

 

 
Now that the holidays are over, and many 
children have received hats. Here is a reminder of 
how their hats should be worn at school. Hats 
may only be worn forward and removed once 
inside the building. Thank you! 
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